
Report Sunday, Oct 16, 2022 

Dumped Garage Door Opener – reported that this was dumped directly in front of the playground gate 

where a child could easily trip on the equipment and get injured.  The dumped opened was removed 

and put out for trash collection.  This is not allowed and can cause injury.  If you see someone like this, 

please do not hesitate to report it to the HOA Board, Action Property Management, or the local non-

emergency Sheriff’s number. 

HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com 

Action Property Management at 713-686-4692 

Non-Emergency Sheriff’s at 713-221-6000, option #6 
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